
EDNA SAFFY, PH.D. 

Hillary Rodham Clinton, Esquire 
Post Office Box 615 
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203 

Dear Mrs. Clinton: 

4273 Point La Vista Road South 
Jacksonville, Florida 32207 

Telephone (904) 398-0404 
(904) 725-2475 

January 29, 1992 

I enjoyed talking with you at the Florida Democratic Convention 
in Orlando last December. 

I would like to encourage you to accept the invitation that 
Annette Van Howe extended to you to attend the reception 
of the Florida Women's Consortium which will be held at the Old 
capitol Building in Tallahassee, Florida, Monday, February 10, 
from 5PM to 7PM. 

The consortium is really a coalition of pro choice groups, 
counting among its organizational memberships: 

Business and Professional Women(BPW) 
American Association of University Women (AAUW) 
National Organization for Women (NOW) 
Florida Women's Political caucus(FWPC) 
Older Women's League 
Mayor's commissions on the Status of Women 
Etc., 

Since these women have large constituency groups within the 
state, I believe it would be beneficial to our campaign and would 
positively affect the vote on Super Tuesday. 

I know that your time is, to understate it, tightly scheduled; 
however, I feel this would be a valuable use of that precious 
asset. 

I look forward to seeing you again. And I hope that I can again 
host a reception for the Governor when he returns to 
Jacksonville. 

The response to your appearance on "60 Minutes" has been most 
positive here in Jacksonville. The response to the negative 
publicity has been most positive. The community has taken a 
positon of defending you and the Governor agains yellow 
journalism. 

sincerely yours, 




